
THIS WEEK at FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH of PENDLETON 
Sunday, May 19 ∙ Fifth Sunday of Easter ∙ Graduate Recognition Sunday 

Happy Birthday to Diana Parson 
9:00 am - 9:30 am Coffee, Tea, & Conversation (Fellowship Hall) 
9:30 am  Sunday School 
10:45 am Worship (Sanctuary) 
Noon Merry Widows’ Lunch (location TBD) 
Noon Youth and College/Young Adult Lunch (Church Bus Reserved) 
4:00 pm Deacons Meeting (Conference Room 304)  
 
7:00 am - 5:00 pm Mon - Fri  ∙ Project Hope  (Nursery Suite, Rooms 101, 105, 106) 

Monday, May 20 
9:30 am Knitting Group (Fellowship Hall) 

Tuesday, May 21 
Happy Birthday to Sheila Fant, Beth Schultz, and Brady Taylor 

7:30 am - 8:30 am AA Meeting (Room 313) 
Wednesday, May 22 

10:00 am Bible Study with Rev. Richard Hawk (Room 103), studying 1 Corinthians 
5:45 pm Wed Night Supper: Amy & Peggy 

Menu: Taco Salad Bar, Dessert 
6:15 pm Birthdays and Blessing 
6:30 pm                         Nursery , for children 3 and under (Room 102A) 

Mission Friends , for children age 4 by Dec 2018 to 5K (Room 102B) 
Bible Thrills , for students in grades 1-3 (Room 101) 
Bible Explorers , for students in grades 4-5 (Room 106) 
Youth Group , for students in grades 6-12 (Room 108) 
RISE @ FBCP , for college students and young adults 
Adult Bible Study , (Room 306), studying Discipleship in John   

7:45 pm Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room) 
Thursday, May 23 

9:30 am - Noon Senior Fellowship (Fellowship Hall) 
5:00 pm WMU Lydia Group 

Friday, May 24 
Happy Birthday to Steve Hansen 

Saturday, May 25 
Happy Birthday to John Ammons and Kaytlin Cape 

9:00 am Running Group (Parking Lot) 
 
Staff Note:  Jennifer Rygg will be on vacation May 16 - 20. 
Of Note:  Access  www.fbcpendleton.org  for church information. ∙ Access Wi-Fi on  FBC Guest . 
∙ Make a one-time offering to the church on  Realm eGiving:  text the word  FBCPENDLETON  to 
recipient  73256 . ∙ An  AED  is located across from the church office. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
We need  one teacher for either the  Preschool or Elementary Sunday School classroom (your                           
choice)  starting in June . Please contact Keleigh Frazier ( children@fbcpendleton.org ) if you can                       
help. 
 
Wednesday Night Adult Bible study on Discipleship in the gospel of John concludes this                           
Wednesday, May 22. A new study,  Psalms: Songs from the Heart of Faith , will begin on                               
Wednesday, May 29. 
 
Senior Fellowship Celebration, Sunday, June 2. This year marks the 20th anniversary of the                           
Senior Fellowship ministry of First Baptist Church of Pendleton. Join us on Sunday, June 2 for a                                 
special celebration in worship. The service begins at 10:45 am and will include a recognition of                               
Senior Fellowship staff, volunteers, and participants. Following worship, all are invited to the                         
Fellowship Hall for a covered dish lunch and time of fellowship. 
 
SAVE THE DATE:  Vacation Bible School 2019.  ROAR! Life is Wild∙God is Good.  June 12 - 15. 
 
Easter Missions Offering  

SBC Home Missions (Annie Armstrong)   $360.00 
CBF Global Missions   $2,035.50 
Total   $2,395.50 

Thank you for your Extravagant Generosity! 
 
A big  THANK YOU to all who supported our Youth with your presence and your donations to                                 
our  "Taco Fiesta! Fundraiser" on May 5. We -- that is, YOU -- raised  $1,110.81 to help send                                   
our students to Passport Choices this summer. It was wonderful to hear all the laughter and                               
conversation in the fellowship hall. If you missed the event and would still like to contribute, you                                 
may give a gift online now. Go to  www.fbcpendleton.org and scroll down to the Taco Fiesta!                               
posting. There is a link to donate.                       -- Chris Cottingham, Minister of Music and Youth 
 
The Clemson Community Care food pantry is very low on several items:  oatmeal ,  grits ,                           
crackers ,  jello ,  juice ,  rice ,  canned fruit ,  canned tuna or salmon ,  canned vegetables , and                         
powdered milk .  They would greatly appreciate your help to re-stock the shelves! 

 
SERVING ON SUNDAY, MAY 19 

Coffee : Kim Burgess;  Deacon Greeters (May): Lou Wood, Steven Hansen;  Worship Service                       
Ushers : Team 1: Randy Strickland, Rick Burgess, Glenn Andrews, Evelyn Simpson;  Worship                       
Service Nursery : Jan McCracken, Donna Taylor, Beth Schultz;  Video Tech : Jane Massey;  Sound                         
Booth : Don Baldwin;  Children's Chapel : Kim Burgess, Keleigh Frazier;  Tellers : Boyce Mullinax,                       
Suzanne Morse, Rick Massey 
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